
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened 
by the passing of John “Jack” Hunter, a retired City of Mississauga fire inspector, who passed 
away on Friday, January 20, 2023. 

AND WHEREAS Jack was a beloved husband of the late Beth Hunter (2002). Loving father of 
Kim, Kevin, Karen, and Kris;  

AND WHEREAS his pride and joy were his grandchildren and his great-grandchildren.  

AND WHEREAS Jack will be dearly missed by his long-time companion Cathy Reid, and her 
children Chris, Bryan, and grandchildren; and his best buddy Harley.  

AND WHEREAS he was a supportive friend to many, and he will be deeply missed. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Hunter family. 
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